
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, December 2, 2024 
 
 
 
RE: Teen Clinic—Partnership with Kelvin High School 
 
 
Dear Kelvin Families, 
 
We are pleased to share that Kelvin High School will be partnering with Teen Clinic. Teen Clinic’s hours 
will be every Wednesday, from 8:30am-12:45pm in Room 117.  
 
The primary Teen Clinic clinician working at Kelvin is a registered Nurse (RNAP) who will provide services 
in the following areas; 
 

• General Medical Concerns (nursing scope is limited and will focus on supporting concerns by 
connecting to the right service) 

• STI Screening 
• Emergency Contraception 
• Birth Control Options / Counselling 
• Pregnancy counselling 

 
 
We look forward to welcoming Teen Clinic into our school starting this Wednesday, December 4th.  
 
Kelvin Administration 


